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When we questioned their decision to cancel geo-thermal 

discount, no one listened; as senior citizens on a fixed income, 

once again, we will be forced to cut back. 

Asa result of this, along comes the trickle down effect. 

If only two people were involved, it does not sound like much. 
However, we would not be the only seniors cutting back there 

would be thousands; enough to make a difference in the hiring 
practices of business establishments (retail, groceries, entertainment, 
etc.). 

How many Ft executives have to make cut backs or do without? Will 
they be using their bonuses to buy groceries for the seniors who are 
getting squeezed? Will any of them betaking us senior citizens to lunch 
or putting fuel in our vehicles so we can get to the doctor? Who among 
them will pay for our prescriptions? If their salary and/or bonus is based 
on profits, they surely can afford to give back instead of waiting for 
government programs to fill the gaps. 

/e urge you to deny this increase to First Energy. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph & Susan Pate 
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re: Case # 12-1230-EL-SSO 

We are Delia and Stan Barclay, residing at 10854 Meadow Trail in Strongsville, Ohio and are writing to express our 
concerns about the implementation of rising electric costs to our all electric home coming beginning in calendar year 
2013. As senior citizens on fixed income, and having been assured by our builder. Bob Schmidt when purchasing our 
home, that our all electric rates were protected we are extremely concerned about upcoming rate increases. We ask 
that PUCO take this into consideration when negotiating with First Energy. 

Thank you for the time and attention. 

Delia and Stanton Barclay 

mailto:quonast@sbcglobal.net

